Monthly Newsletter
September, 2024

BAPTIST CHURCH

THIS MONTH AT TBC

Connect Groups -There is still some availability in a few of our connect groups which begin the week of September
1st. Please email jason.shuler@tbcnow.org for more information.

Ladies Connect - “Oil and perfume make the heart glad, and the sweetness of a friend comes from earnest counsel
(Proverbs 27:9). Join us on September 10 at 6:30PM in Kids Street Worship Center for a cozy gathering with coffee
and sweet treats, where we can chat about cooking and Jesus! Imagine a relaxed setting where we can share our love
for food and faith, building meaningful relationships along the way. There is a cost of $7 per person; dinner will be
served. Childcare provided for ages 5th grade and under. Register online at tbcnow.org/ladiesconnect.

Hands to Heart (H2H) — H2H will meet on Tuesday, September 10 from 6PM to 8PM in room E-307. You may enter the
building from the Information Center by Kids Street. Ladies who crochet, knit, or use knitting round looms are invited
to help us begin our 2025 hats‘n tracts season. For further information contact Carol Purington at 484.855.4790 or
email at lettucerejoice@yahoo.com.

Men’s Night — Our annual men’s night will be held on Friday, September 13 at 6PM in the Worship Center. The guest
speaker this year is Pastor Matt Smith from Lebanon Baptist in Greensboro. A steak dinner will be served. Cost is $10
per person. We look forward to seeing you there. Bring a friend! If you have further questions about the event, email
jason.shuler@tbcnow.org. Register online at tbcnow.org.

KIDS STREET

Kids Street Christmas Choir Kickoff — Wednesday, September 11. Children age 4 through grade 5 will rehearse

on Wednesday nights from 6:30 PM to 7:30 PM. If your child is interested in participating, have them join us, as we
prepare for Kids Street Christmas Program night, scheduled for Wednesday, December 11. If you have any questions,
contact Audra Locklear at kssmusic@tbcnow.org.

Awana Kickoff Night — Sunday, September 8. AWANA is an exciting ministry for children age 2 through grade 5, and
is designed to reach boys and girls with the gospel of Christ, and train them to serve Him. It runs concurrently with
the school year (Sept. — Nov. and Jan. - May) and meets on Sunday nights from 5 — 6:30 PM. You can register your child
online at tbcnow.org. Hope to see your children at AWANA this fall! If you are interested in helping with AWANA,
please contact Mr. Tim at tim.gerber@tbcnow.org.

FAITHFUL FRIENDS
Movie Night - Come join us for a movie matinee on Saturday, September 21 at 2PM in The Peak (formerly TBC Youth

Room). We will be showing the movie War Room. We will have popcorn and a birthday celebration. Bring your own
chair! Signups are required at the Faithful Friends table, Sunday school, or online at tbcnow.org.
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ALL MINISTRY

Youth Event Reminder - Join us Saturday, September 14 at 9AM for the LovelLife/Youth 4 Life prayer walk
in Greensboro on Randleman Rd. Families are invited to join their teens for this event, or they can be dropped
off at the church by 8:15 AM. We are providing bus transportation, and after the event, we will return to the
church for an outreach and light lunch. Teens can be picked up by 1:30 PM at the church. Please contact Kyle
Cox at kyle.cox@tbcnow.org or Linsey Huffman at all@tbcnow.org if you have any questions.

SPCC Baby Bottle Campaign - The ALL Ministry and staff at Salem Pregnancy Care Center would like to
extend appreciation for the tremendous support you have for moms in crisis! Our church’s participation in
this year’s baby bottle campaign was HUGE! Your amazing support for the work they do at Salem is a blessing
and your offerings this year, so far, totaled just under$4,000! This support puts Triad Baptist Church in the top
5 churches to raise funds so far this year during their Baby Bottle Campaign; truly, we thank you!

CONNECT WITH US AT TBC

Interested in church membership? We invite you to participate in the 8-week First Step Class taught
by Pastor Rob. Become more acquainted with our Pastor and the philosophies of Triad Baptist Church by
attending this Sunday evening class! More information can be found at tbcnow.org/first-steps or contact
Cindy Bousman at 336.996.7573 ext. 100 or email at cindy.bousman@tbcnow.org.

Crisis Control Ministry — For the month of September, support the Crisis Control Ministry food pantry by
donating instant grits & oatmeal. Donations can be placed in the bin in the Welcome Center Lobby or in the
bin located near the Information Center door (on Wednesday nights).

reSTART Addiction Support Group & Sharing Hope (for parents) meets on Friday nights at 7 PM in room
G-216!This Christ-centered program offers a safe and confidential environment for individuals struggling
with any of a multitude of possible issues such as: childhood sexual abuse, grief, control issues, gambling
addiction, depression, anxiety, pornography, eating disorders, suicidal thoughts, abortion recovery, anger,
and much more. Meetings not limited by age, gender, marital status, or religious background.

Election Workers/Volunteers - If you are interested in being involved in the 2024 general election, there
are many different opportunities. A variety of positions are available including volunteering as well as paid.
Contact Tina Schofield at 336.596.3610 or tina@jschofield.com with any questions. For more information go
to www.nceit.org.

dL

-l |_ BAPTIST CHURCH



